
ITEM A-5 

M E M O R A N D U M  

DATE: July 12, 2002   

TO: City Council Members 

FROM: Russell Weeks 

RE: Intermodal Freight Facility: Answers to Questions from the City Council  

CC: Cindy Gust-Jenson, Rocky Fluhart, David Nimkin, Steven Allred, Margaret Hunt, 
Stephen Goldsmith, Doug Wheelwright, Ray McCandless, Janice Jardine, Michael 
Sears  

 
 
 This memorandum pertains the to July 16 briefing by the Administration and Utah 
Transit Authority representatives about the proposed intermodal freight facility. 
 

 The packet is divided into two sections. The first section contains responses from the 
Administration to questions from City Council Members. The second section contains responses 
from the Utah Transit Authority and the Utah Department of Transportation to questions from 
City Council Members. 

 
Both sections contain letters from various officials addressing various topics and maps to 

help illustrate various points. The format of both sections involves listing a question in boldface 
and following each question with a response below it. 
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